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Hi there,

Would like to express concerns for the proposed waste transfer station at 109A Church Street. The main
concern to raise is the close proximity to residents with Church Street home to many residents, who would
be severely impacted by this proposal.

Lidcombe residents have already been inconvenienced by the construction of the new apartment
structure next door to the proposed site with impacts on travel, increased pollution, noise and road
detours and change in landscape. It is not ideal to be faced with even more traffic delays with trucks
operating on a very busy thoroughfare. There is always vehicles passing this part of the street and having a
waste facility there would significantly impact quality of living.

The hours of operation being beyond standard business operating hours will significantly affect local
residents and the given the population dense nature of the proposed site, there will no doubt the odour

will spread across the surrounding streets of lidcombe

There is already a waste facility in Olympic park, not far from the proposed site so it will definitely impact
air quality and standard of living and council cleanliness on the streets.

Happy to discuss further.

Thanks
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